
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from WT Administration 

Dear Families, 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 2021-22 school 
year will be opening soon.  If you know of a child or 
have a child that will be five years old on or before 
September 1, 2021, he or she will be eligible to 
attend kindergarten in the fall.   

 

Registering early allows us to monitor class sizes 
and to ensure they remain low and students get 
the best possible first experience with school. 

 

Kindergarten packets will be made available on our 
district website at www.min201.org once 
registration opens.  The following documents must 
be provided in order to register:  

 Certified birth certificate (hospital certificate 
not accepted)  

 Two current proofs of residency:  

o Must include 1 of the following: 
home ownership title, deed, or 
current property tax bill; apartment 
or home lease or rental agreement 

AND 

o Must include 1 of the following: 
current utility bill (water, electric, 
cable, phone, gas) or current 
insurance bill 

 

In addition, a completed Illinois Certificate of Child 
Health Exam, Dental Exam, and Eye Exam Form 
are also required prior to the first day of school.  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kathleen Cheshareck 

Mrs. Sarah Monroe  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Celebrations & Reminders 

 Don’t forget to self-certify your child by 
8:00 a.m. on days when they attend 
Walnut Trails in-person.   

 If you need assistance with your device 
contact Tech Support by sending an 
email to pshelp@min201.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Important Dates 

March 1: Picture Day (K-2 & full remote) 
March 1: PTO Meeting @ 6:30  
March 4: Picture Day (3-4 & STARS)  
March 5: End of Quarter 3 
March 12: 1st-4th Report Card Day  
March 15: School Board Meeting @ 6:00  
March 29-April 5: Spring Break  
April 6: Return to School from Break  
April 19: School Board Meeting @ 6:00  
April 21: Secretary Appreciation Day  
May 3-7: Teacher Appreciation Week  
May 6: Nurse Appreciation Day  
May 17: School Board Meeting @ 6:00  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Contact Information 

Dr. Kathleen Cheshareck 

Walnut Trails Principal 

Kcheshareck@min201.org 

(815) 290-7400 ext. 4005 

 

Mrs. Sarah Monroe 

Walnut Trails Assistant Principal 

Smonroe@min201.org 

(815) 290-7400 ext. 4004 

 

 

 

 

 

“One child, one 
teacher, one pen 

and one book can 
change the world!” 

-Malala Yousafzai 
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